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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

January 11, 2013

Dr. Dan Jones

President & CEO

Texas A&M University-Commerce
2600 S. Neal Ste. 295

PO Box 3011

Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Jones:

Due to recent restructuring within the administrative staff of SACS Commission on
Colleges and a redistribution of the workload, | have reassigned Commission staff to a
number of institutions. | have asked Dr. Barry Goldstein, Vice President of the
Commission, to assume responsibility for working with you and your colleagues through
your institution's reaffirmation. This reassignment is effective immediately. Please feel
free to contact Dr. Goldstein if you have any questions concerning the reaffirmation
process.

Thank you for your patience while we work through these changes. Best wishes to you
and your staff.
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Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President
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